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November 19, 2019 
 
 
To whom it may concern, 
  
I am writing to you for your consideration for Wilson Zehr for tenure-track. I believe 
Wilson is a man of integrity and a value to Eastern Oregon University. 
 
I have participated in ​University Council​ alongside Wilson ever since 2016. Since this 
time, I have worked with Wilson on various projects including university policy 
approvals, updating the University Constitution, addressing the University’s strategic 
goals and core values along with many other topics that University Council has engaged 
in during these past few years. 
 
I have also worked with the Inter-Mountain Educational Services Distract (IMESD) the 
past two years to bring a Technology Expo to the EOU campus annually for 200 plus 
high school students to visit our beautiful campus and learn more about specific 
technology topics from a variety of instructors. Wilson was gracious enough to lend his 
talents to this expo by offering to be an instructor for digital marketing and web 
commerce. The feedback I received back from these high schools was also 
complimentary of Wilson’s talents as an engaging instructor. 
 
Please feel free to contact me at any time if you have any questions or require 
additional information. 
 
 
Sincerely, 

 

 
Jeff Carman 
(541) 962-3293 
jcarman@eou.edu 
Director of Information Technology 
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